Regular Monthly Meeting October 12, 2000

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, October 12, 2000, 6:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Sherry Wehr and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

The police report was read by Sergeant Ventura.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to pay the tax refunds.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to approve the Mayberry Subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to approve the Lawrence County Economic Development Subdivision, contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Department of Environmental Services.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by Rick Flora to authorize the solicitor to advertise to amend Ordinance #3 - 1999.

Halloween Trick or Treat hours were set from 6 – 7:30 on October 31.

Public Comment:

Mr. William Alexander, asked the status of the intersection lighting on Rt 65 and Savannah Road.

Mr. Oran Allen, asked what type of material was being placed on the roads.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.